
Please publish the following notice in the August 7th issue of your newspaper. 

     PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Town of Westerlo 2024 Annual Financial Report Update Document has been filed with the NYS 
Office of the State Comptroller and is available in the Westerlo Town Clerk’s Office located at 933 
County Route 401, Westerlo, NY for public review. 
BY ORDER OF THE SUPERVISOR     Karla J. Weaver 
DATED: August 5, 2025      Town Clerk 
                                                      
         
 


